
Volunteers needed for Adopt-a-
Highway Project 
 

  

 

TAKE ACTION:  www.uticarotary.org 
 

October 19, 2020 
 

ROTARY THIS WEEK! 

Deadline for next newsletter (10/26) is Sunday, October 25 at noon; 
submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

Our fall highway cleanup takes place this 
Saturday, October 24, from 9-11 a.m. The more 
people we have, the faster we can finish the 
cleanup. 
  
We will all meet at 9 a.m. in the McQuade & 
Bannigan parking lot by the railroad tracks, next 
to the west side of the arterial. We have high-vis 
vests, hard hats and grabbers. Please bring gloves 
and closed-toe shoes/boots.  
  
Please RSVP to Stephen Turnbull by Monday, 
October 19, at stephen@turnbull-insurance.com 
or 315-580-4046. 
 

Please RSVP by October 19 to 
stephen@turnbull-insurance.com. 

 

This Week’s Program by Travis Rabbers 

Our presenter for this Friday’s meeting is Kelly Carinci from the Kelberman 
Center. 
 
Kelly is the Chief Development Officer and began working at the Kelberman 
Center in February of this year. Kelly works with leadership to develop short  
and long-range planning as it relates to development and partnership 
opportunities in the Utica and Syracuse area. Kelly has over 25 year of 
experience working in the non-profit environment and most recently was the 
Director of Development for the YMCA. 

FRIDAY | Oct. 23 | 12 p.m. 
via Zoom 

NO IN-PERSON MEETING 

October 2020 
Calendar of Events  

10/19 Board Meeting 1 p.m. | via Zoom 
 
10/23 Weekly Meeting – Kelberman Center 

FRIDAY @ 12 p.m. | Zoom 
 
10/24 Adopt-a-Highway Cleanup | 9-11 a.m. 
 
10/29 Weekly Meeting – Social 

THURSDAY @ 5 p.m. 
Polish Community Club 
 

Note: please be sure to check the newsletter or the club 
website calendar for current meeting information. 

mailto:news@uticarotaryclub.org
mailto:stephen@turnbull-insurance.com
https://uticarotary.org/page/showhomepage/
https://uticarotary.org/page/showhomepage/
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Right: 2020 POW award 
winners and their nominators. 

Pictures courtesy of Steve 
Gannon—thank you! 

Pride of Workmanship honors five for work ethic  
Rotary Club of Utica successfully held its 29th Annual Pride of Workmanship Awards on October 16 at the 
Delta Hotel and via Zoom. Five awardees along with 36 family members, friends,  
coworkers and Rotarians attended in person as well as 16 Zoom viewers. WKTV was  
also present to cover the event.  
 
Roxanne Mutchler, committee chair, thanked everyone for their support, especially the  
committee members and Rotary Club of Utica.  
 
Award winners received a plaque, a Delmonico's gift certificate, and Utica Monopoly  
courtesy of Abraham House. The 2020 Pride of Workmanship winners are: 
 
Alex Carangelo  
Physician Assistant, Central New York Brain & Spine Neurosurgery 
Nominated by Marlaina Morbidini · Length of service: 10 years 
Nominated for going above and beyond to ensure patients receive the best possible 
care. Alex is a team player who is always there to lend a helping hand to coworkers. 
(pictured top right; Alex was not able to attend) 
 
Laurie Depot 
Registered Nurse, Mohawk Valley Health System 
Nominated by Laura M. Inman · Length of service: 24 years 
Nominated for her dedication to her coworkers and patients. Laurie is driven to 
provide excellent care and support to her patients and their families. 
(pictured second right) 
 
Ed Noonan 
Deputy Chief, Utica Police Department 
Nominated by Mark Williams · Length of service: 18 years 
Nominated for his efforts to build respectful, meaningful relationships within our 
community. Ed is a well-respected leader who always looks out for the best interests of 
his staff. (pictured third right) 
 
Kimberly Scerbo 
Manager of Children’s Services,  
Central Association for the Blind and Visually Impaired 
Nominated by Kathy Beaver · Length of service: 10+ years 
Nominated for her tireless efforts to open doors of opportunity for children with visual 
impairment. Kim provides ongoing support to the children with whom she works and 
her coworkers each and every day. (pictured fourth right) 
 
Jim Smith 
Facilities Manager, Catholic Charities of Oneida/Madison County 
Nominated by Vicki Paolozzi & Denise Cavanaugh 
Length of service: 5 years 
Nominated for going above 
and beyond for Catholic  
Charities on a daily basis.  
Jim leads by example and  
cares deeply for his agency, 
their staff, and the clients  
they serve. (pictured bottom right) 


	Volunteers needed for Adopt-a-Highway Project
	Rotary This Week!
	Pride of Workmanship honors five for work ethic

